



Linewize Pulse FAQs for Parents and Guardians



Pulse is a tool for measuring the week-to-week wellbeing and engagement of our students. It tracks the wellbeing of individual students so that the school can respond to those who express a need. It also tracks anonymized student sentiment about their engagement with the school so we can make changes based on student voice.

Why are we doing it?

Research strongly indicates that measuring student wellbeing in a way that is both comprehensive and timely will enable schools to provide better support at both the individual and cohort level. We are using Pulse to get more useful and actionable insight than traditional long-form wellbeing surveys.

How does it work?

Once a week, students will be prompted by email to complete a 'Check-In' via a web app. The check-in consists of 5-6 questions. The entire process is very simple and we expect students will spend less than 5 minutes a week on the app.

What information is being collected and who is going to see it?

We are collecting two kinds of information: Identified and Anonymous. With each check-in, students will be asked 'How are you feeling?'. This question is asked every week of every student and is 'identified' ie. the student's identity will be attached to their response. This is particularly important if a student asks for help. The remaining questions are all anonymous. The school will not be able to see the student's identity.

Who is Linewize?

Linewize is a US business that helps schools to improve their culture and student outcomes by connecting wellbeing, performance and engagement. They have worked with hundreds of trusted educational institutions. If you would like more information about Linewize please visit their website.

